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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Secretary Pompeo met on November 26 with Ecuadorian Foreign Minister Jose
Valencia and Finance Minister Richard Martinez. They reaffirmed their
commitment to expand bilateral cooperation on a number of political and
economic issues, including through the recently relaunched U.S.-Ecuador Trade
and Investment Council. Secretary Pompeo confirmed U.S. support for Ecuador’s
efforts in strengthening democratic institutions and President Lenin Moreno’s
commitment to democratic reforms. He also recognized Ecuador’s significant
support to Venezuelan refugees and migrants and welcomed further Ecuadorian
cooperation on a democratic solution to the man-made crises in Venezuela and
Nicaragua.
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